LegCo Panel on Housing

Concerns raised by members at the special meeting on 14 December 1999
which require follow-up actions by the Administration

At the meeting on 14 December 1999, the Administration was requested to:

explain the prevailing tendering system for public housing projects;

- advise the respective weightings between tender price and performance of
contractors/consultants in the evaluation of tenders for different types of public
works and public housing projects;

- advise the percentage of public works and public housing contracts which have not
been awarded to the lowest tender over the past five years;

- advise the percentage of supervision cost, as opposed to the total project cost, which
has been spent on public works and public housing projects; and

- provide a full report on the case in which a piling contractor was convicted of a fine
of $7,500 for shortened piles in 1998.
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